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Dear Ron,
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As a follow up of our conversation on April 4, 2017, on behalf of the Blazermnan
Foundation for ALS, we extending the closing date of the current grant from November
30, 2017 until December 31, 2017. This will allow any remaining funds in the current
grant to be rolled over into a new grant that we will negotiate to start on January 1,
2018. | also give permission to purchase one freezer with the current available funds.

Furthermore, the Blazeman Foundation will also contribute an additional $12,500 to the
current grant for the purchase of a second freezer. A check for the amount of $12,500 is
included with this letter, made out to “University of Maryland, Baltimore School of

Medicine” with “UMB Brain and Tissue Bank” in the memo line.
In Strength, Honor and Commitment,

Mary Ann and Bob Blais,

25 A

Blazeman Foundation for ALS

“Renenbes the Ungeman... honman's Buavcheart”

“Peck a Strouger Word than Hope...Cane.”



